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Attendance Policy & Procedures

For Staff Use

· All students must call Project Literacy if they will be absent from class. (617-924-8797)
· Students will receive a phone call from Julie (student support coordinator) if they do not report absences.  This will be done weekly. 
· All teachers should relay any information pertaining to student absences to Julie at juliermt@hotmail.com
· Julie will provide a weekly update to teachers.  This will include any students to whom a letter was sent and/or a meeting was scheduled to discuss absences.
· After 3 absences, a letter will be sent to the student explaining that they have missed too much class. We will look at absences within a semester: September-December and January-May.
· If student misses any additional classes, a meeting will be scheduled with Jeri (program director) and may result in dismissal from the program if a plan cannot be agreed upon.
Attendance is VERY important!

Come to class = Learn more English
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Many people are waiting for a class.

If you don’t come to class regularly and on time (6:30), we will give your place to someone else.

Our Attendance Policy

3 absences are a problem. If you are absent 3 times, we will talk to you about whether or not you can continue. 

If you need to miss class, please call the Project Literacy office (617-924-8797) and leave a message with your full name, your teacher’s name, and the reason you will be absent. 

